Virtual Senior Walks - *Updated*Elementary School Info

Due to the shutdown of schools this year, the elementary schools are doing virtual senior walks. Milton students who attended any of the following schools are invited to send info to participate in your elementary school walk. All questions should be directed to the specific elementary school. See below for details and instructions:

Alpharetta Elementary

Details of what each graduate needs to send:

- We would like all seniors to send us a current picture, a picture of them at AES, and their fondest memory while at AES
- Deadline for sending it May 8th
- Who to send it to- stamperk@fultonschools.org

Birmingham Falls Elementary

Dear BFES 2020 Seniors,

We are so sad that you are not able to do the Senior Walk at BFES. Instead, we will be creating a Virtual Senior Walk with your help!

The walk will be May 18th at 10:00 a.m. There will be a link on the BFES school website, Facebook site, and we will send the link to Milton and Cambridge HS as well so you can watch.

Here is what we need you to do:

- Submit a short (like 20 seconds) video of yourself stating your name, your favorite BFES memory, and what you are doing next.
- Have fun with it! Wear your cap and gown if you would like to!
- Submit your video to: haguem@fultonschools.org The best way is to upload your video to your One Drive and send to Michelle Hague.
- If you have any questions, please contact Stefi Slewitzke at Slewitzke@fultonschools.org

We will need your videos by **May 13th**! Tell your friends. We want as many Bobcats as possible to join our Senior Walk.

We can't wait to see you!

Crabapple Crossing Elementary--Updated

Here is what we need you to do:

- Submit a short (like 20 seconds) video of yourself stating your name, your favorite Crabapple Crossing ES memory, and where your next steps will take you.
- Have fun with it and wear your cap and gown too!
- Submit your video to: https://fultonk12-
 my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/haltrechtd fultonschools org/Ernl1PbaVelEpyV5uKScXkBtF4EzrMsPxf1262T2qoa6g?e=VLtvIV
- We will need your videos by May 8th. Tell your friends. We want as many former Colts as possible.
- Please contact haltrechtd@fultonschools.org & jacksonjm@fultonschools.org if you have questions.
- Check the CCES website here https://www.fultonschools.org/crabapplecrossinges the week of May 18 to see the Senior Walk video

Hembree Springs Elementary

Here is what you need to do:

- First and Last Name
- 1 Special Memory from HSE (1-3 sentences)
- JPEG Photo with cap and gown on or any senior photo
- JPEG KK picture
- Plans after graduation
- Graduates should include the above items in MS Form at this link:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mLHcDGmBcEu6n9p-O6cAwlHwfeKPoABCmHaLrasGwa5UN1VOTUZWVlkyWkFUTkE1Wk1aRDFGR05POC4u

- Deadline: Immediately after completing MS Form! No later than May 8th please. Sooner is better.
- Send to: The MS Form above will go to Christine Anderson.
- Email www.andersoncm@fultonschools.org only if questions please.

Manning Oaks

- Details of what each graduate needs to send: Submit a short (like 20 seconds)video of yourself stating your name, your favorite MOE memory and what you are doing next.
- Deadline for sending May 1st
- Who to send it to stevensa@fultonschools.org

Mountain Park

Dear MPE 2020 Seniors,

We were so sad to realize you would not be able to do the Senior Walk at MPE. Your class is especially special to me since we started at Mountain Park together in 2007. You were my very first kindergarteners! I've been looking forward to seeing you walk those halls for years! Sooo....we are planning a virtual Senior Walk.

The walk will be May 12th at 1:00 p.m.

Here is what we need you to do:

- Submit a short (like 20 seconds) video of yourself stating your name, your favorite MPE memory, and what you are doing next.
- Have fun with it, can you do a virtual cap and gown?
- Submit your video to:

https://fultonk12my.sharepoint.com/.../EqEDwC88vW9DhWmBbOE2fj...

We will need your videos by May 1st. Tell your friends. We want as many Mustangs as possible.

I can't wait to see you!

Ms. P.

Summit Hill Elementary

 A 20- 30 second video with your name, plans for future, and favorite Summit Hill memory. We hope the seniors who participate will wear cap/gown

Deadline: Each senior should submit (save) the video to this link: <u>2020 SHES Graduate</u> no later than May 1st

Sweet Apple Elementary – New Info

SENIORS will need to:

- Submit a short (20 second) video of yourself stating your name, your favorite Sweet Apple memory, and future plans
- Pictures of your time at Sweet Apple

- Have fun with it, maybe a virtual cap and gown?
- Videos cannot exceed 1 GB.

Milton Seniors: Submit your video and photo

- Videos need to be uploaded by Friday, May 8th @ 3:00 p.m. Spread the word! We want as many Sweet Apple graduates participating as possible.
- The videos will be posted to the Sweet Apple Elementary School <u>website</u> on Thursday, May 21st. In honor of our Graduating Seniors, Sweet Apple Elementary asks that we all participate in watching our Senior Walk Celebration videos @ 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 21st.
- ADDITIONAL HELP NEEDED: If there are any technological savvy Sweet Apple SENIORS or PARENTS who can assist us with editing and creating these videos, it would be greatly appreciated. We want these videos to be memorable and deserving for our graduates. Please reach out to our respective Sweet Apple Staff members if you would like to volunteer or assist. Milton: <u>Laura Butler</u>